
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 8th October 2021

Tuesday 12th October 

Parents Evening 3.30 – 

7.30pm  

Thursday 14th October     

Rev Chris lead worship in 

school  

Tuesday 19th October 

10.30am Harvest Service at St 

Chad’s church  

Thursday 21st October    

2.00 – 3.00pm Art and craft 

stay and play for Reception 

intake 

Last day of term 

Friday 22nd October         

Inset day for staff  

Monday 1st November     

First day back / Inspiration day 

Tuesday 2nd November 

Tempest Photography for 

individuals and siblings 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Since our last newsletter, we have all visited St Chad’s church to 

welcome our new starters into our school family. It was brilliant to be 

back in church and sing together and see Rev. Chris again – thank you 

to our friends and family for joining us.  

 

We held our first Parent Forum on Thursday, where I talked about our 

curriculum offer and parents had a brief tour of the school. The next 

meeting, which will be held on Friday 3rd December at 9.00am, will be to 

discuss our maths curriculum, E-safety and how we support well-being. 

Every forum has an opportunity for parents to share ideas, ask questions 

and make suggestions on how we can improve.  

On Tuesday we will hold our first face to face Parents evening. This will 

be an opportunity for you to discuss how your child has settled in and 

talk about their learning. Your child’s work will be placed in the hall for 

you to view while you wait to meet your child’s Class Teacher. We 

politely request that you wear a mask and sanitise on arrival. Please sign 

up to book an appointment on the class sheets in the reception area.  

Our Friends of School would like to hold their first meeting of the 

academic year to re-establish roles and set dates and fundraising events 

for the year. We would like our team to grow so we are asking you to fill 

out this very brief questionnaire to let us know which days and times are 

most suitable. Any support would be greatly received as extra 

fundraising helps to enhance our curriculum offer to our children. Please 

click on the link below: 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/CT5XZQZ 

In the meantime, you can follow what your child is learning by viewing 

our social media accounts or our school website on the ‘Our Curriculum’ 

section. 

Kind regards 

Mrs T Boulter   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Safeguarding 

We are committed to 

Safeguarding young 

children. Our updated 

Safeguarding and Child 

Protection policy is on our 

school website. (TAB 

Parents/ policies) If you 

have any concerns about 

the welfare of a child, 

please call: 01522782111.  

 

Attendance 

This week’s attendance is: 

97% 

Your child is expected to 

have at least 97% 

attendance and should aim 

for 100%, we will not 

authorise any holidays in 

term time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Polite reminders – please ensure that your children bring the following to 

school every day: 

- A coat 

- A water bottle  

- Their reading book and reading record/book bag 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/CT5XZQZ


Let’s take a look at our learning this week … 

Topaz Class enjoyed exploring St Chad’s church where they learnt about Holy Communion 

and listening to stories and music from black people as part of Black History month.  

   

Emerald Class have enjoyed investigating the three states of water in science, creating 

Roman mosaics in art and playing Football in P.E with Coach Hill.  

   

Amethyst Class have enjoyed exploring replica and real artefacts from WW2, investigating 

light in science and playing games in maths using negative numbers.  

   

You can view more photographs on our school Twitter pages, Facebook and Instagram. 

‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’ 


